
Frieth Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Let Your Light Shine! 

Friday 8
th

 November 2024

Welcome back to the start of a new half term. 

I hope you all enjoyed a resful break. 

 

It’s been great to hear so much positive 

feedback about our Science Week. We were 

lucky to welcome in 

Science Boffin John, who 

led some fantastic 

workshops with the 

children; the pupils also 

leant all about space in 

the mobile Planetarium 

and there was lots of 

practical science 

experiments going on in 

the classroom.  

 

The highlight of the week for me was the 

parachute challenge and a big well done to all 

the children who let their light shine by 

coming up with some great designs! Also, a 

huge thank you to our super parents who 

came in and delivered some fantastic 

workshops! Check out our Facebook page for 

lots of super pictures.  

 

 

 

Thank you to all those parents who made the 

voluntary contribution. These events could 

not take place without your help. 

 

Netball 

It’s been a great start to the netball season. 

See below a write up of the first two games 

by Year 5 pupil Tabby Boyden: 

‘So far this year our netball team have played 

two netball matches. In our first match 

against Lowbrook we won by a whopping 15 

points to 5! The following week a different 

Frieth team played against Lowbook at their 

school. It was really tough match and ended 

in a 10-9 win to Frieth. I would like to say a 

special well done to our team captains, 

Summer Parrett and Phoebe Bowett as well 

as the players of the match’. 

 

Girls Football 

Well done to our girls’ football team for their 

4-0 win against Oakridge. All the team 

played fantastically well, but a special well 

done should be given to Summer Parrett for 

her hat-trick and Alora Gibbins who knocked 

in the other goal. Onto the next! 

 

Not be outdone, the boys also put a fair few 

passed Oakridge in a decisive win. A great 

team performance and very encouraging 

considering we have such a young team. The 

future is looking bright! 



 

Nature Walk to School 

We will be having another nature walk to 

school with Local resident Amanda Hopkins 

on Tuesday 19
th

 November. We hope to see 

as many of you there as possible. It is a great 

opportunity to meet and socialise with other 

parents on top of the exercise benefits. Like 

last time, meet outside Morrisons bright and 

early at 7:50am. 

Anglo Saxon Topic Day 

Hawks had a great day, bringing their Anglo-

Saxon topic to an end! They wrote using 

quills, designed coins, made and played 

draughts and fletched arrows! And those 

who chose to dress-up looked amazing in 

their costumes! 

 

Great Fire of London Topic Day 

Kestrels had an amazing end to their Great 

Fire of London topic – a day full of baking, 

basket weaving, modelling and artwork! 

Thank you to all of our helpers and parent 

volunteers. 

 

 

Scopay  

Please can we remind parents to complete 

the consent forms for all sports fixtures, 

school trip and events within the timeframe 

given. Mrs Upsher is spending a lot of time 

chasing parents to complete the forms and 

having to extend deadlines. 

Tesco Blue Tokens: 

Please remember to pick up your blue tokens 

if you shop at Tesco Henley, Woodley 

Express or Twyford Express stores. Voting is 

in store until mid-January 2025.  

Welcome Mrs Stiles 

I would like to welcome Mrs Stiles to the 

school who will be helping to facilitate Frieth 

Falcons. Mrs Stiles has a vast amount of 

experience working with children in schools 

and her flair for creativity will make her an 

asset to the team. 

 

PTA News 

The PTA have created a link for parents who 

would like to receive emails and the PTA 

newsletter. Please click here if you would like 

to sign up 

 

Other News 

BBC Children in Need – Friday 15
th

 

November 

Wear something spotty mufti day, to help 

us support this wonderful charity please 

click here and donate what you can. 

Attachments 

Wild Church            

 

 

 

https://dashboard.mailerlite.com/forms/1150504/135520425941664943/share
https://www.justgiving.com/page/helen-upsher-1730726239293?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fhelen-upsher-1730726239293&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All school dates can also be found on the 

school website.  New dates in red. PTA 

Events in blue. Sport fixtures in green 

 

Mon 11th Nov: Owls Parents Evening 3.15pm 

Tues 12th Nov: Owls Parents Evening 3.15pm  

Tues 12th Nov: Kestrels Class Trip – Maidenhead Synagogue 

Wed 13th Nov: Prospective 2025 Parents Evening 

Frid 15th Nov: Wear something Spotty – BBC Children in Need & 

PTA Mufti Day 

Wed 20th Nov: Kites Class Assembly @ 2.45pm (more details to 

follow) 

Frid 22nd Nov: Mufti Day (more details to follow) 

Sat 30th Nov: Christmas Fair 

Wed 4th Dec: Netball Match: St Pirans v Frieth (more details to 

follow) 

Thurs 5th Dec: School Nursing Team – Year 6 Heights & Weights  

Wed 11th & Thurs  

12th Dec KS1 Christmas Performances (more details to follow) 

Frid 13th Dec Save the Children Christmas Jumper (more details to 

follow) 

Mon 16th Dec: Christmas Lunch/Class Parties (more details to 

follow) 

Tues 17th Dec: Eagles Class Assembly @ 2.45pm (more details to 

follow) 

Frid 20th Dec: Church Service 9.30am 

 Break up @ 1pm 

 

 


